Robert and Linda Capps

My comment is NO, don't do it. I don't care that it is supposedly found tolerably safe, there are
drugs, heavy metals & a whole assortment of contaminants that don't need to be used as a
"bio-solid", your agency can't guarantee it's completely safe, would you be will to have a child of
yours plan in a area that has been spread on? Can you with all good conscience gamble with the
health and well being of children, and the elderly? Would you yourself eat something grown in that
muck? On top of that, the companies that run these outfits have not been the most reliable with
safety protocols. So my answer is just a plain and simple NO!!!
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